
 

 Page 1 of 1  

e-CIRCULAR TO MEMBERS 

CHARTERED TAX INSTITUTE OF MALAYSIA (225750-T) 

e-CTIM TECH 143/2013 28 November 2013  

TO ALL MEMBERS 

 

TECHNICAL 
 

Direct Taxation 

 
Follow-up with MOF on 2014 Budget and Finance Bill (No.2) 2013 

 

The Institute has followed up with a letter to the Ministry of Finance (MOF) for further dialogue to 
discuss issues raised in our letter dated 13 November 2013, in particular on proposals relating to 
subsections 99(4), 39(1A) and 77A(4) of the Income Tax Act 1967.   

 

In addition, the Institute has also requested the authorities to consider the following in relation to 
Goods and Services Tax (GST) implementation: 

 that a tax deduction be given for consultancy fees incurred on the implementation of GST by 
businesses for the years of assessment 2014 to 2016.  

 that the qualifying period of the further deduction for GST-related training expenses be 
extended to the year of assessment 2016. 

 
Members may view the follow-up letter to MOF on CTIM website.  
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Disclaimer 

This document is meant for the members of the Chartered Tax Institute of Malaysia (CTIM) only. CTIM has taken all reasonable care 
in the preparation and compilation of the information contained in this E-CTIM. CTIM herein expressly disclaims all and any liability or 
responsibility to any person(s) for any errors or omissions in reliance whether wholly or partially, upon the whole or any part of this E-
CTIM. 

http://www.ctim.org.my/file/news/195/02352_Letter%20to%20Dato%20Siti%20Halimah-2014%20Budget-Finance%20Bill%20(No%202)%202013%20(F131113).pdf
http://www.ctim.org.my/file/news/195/02377_Letter%20to%20Dato%20Siti%20Halimah-2014%20Budget-Finance%20Bill%20(No%202)%202013%20(F221113).pdf

